
 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome to our weekly newsletter.  

Key information: 

• Covid Update: We send continued well wishes to families currently affected by Covid. 

Thankfully again this week we have only had small number of cases connected to school.   

 

• Please remember that if a child is isolating and is well enough, (e.g. not unwell) they need to 

complete their school work. We will provide any such work via the class blogs as we have 

done throughout the pandemic.      carltonprimary.selby.ac.uk/class-blogs/ 

 

• Face Masks: For the time being we would welcome adults still wearing facemasks on school 

site. This of course is now not mandatory outside. However parents will not be allowed into 

the  school building without a mask, unless they are exempt. Staff will continue to wear 

masks at this time.  

 

• Clubs start next week – I really would love to see even more children down to attend 

reading for pleasure club. Hot chocolate, great books and enthusiastic storytellers wait! It is 

not to late to sign up! 

 

• Parents teacher consultations via zoom – please return your slips as soon as possible so we 

can organise and confirm the appointments for Wednesday 9th Feb 2022 

 

• Parent Surveys. Thank you to everyone who has completed the parental survey over the last 

2 weeks. The survey is now closed and I will be sharing the results with you within the next 

few weeks. Thanks for taking the time to engage with us. 

 

• Parking Safely. Thank you to everyone for helping park sensibly and safely. It has been great 

to see less unauthorised use of the staff carpark this week. Thank you for helping to keep 

everyone safe!  

 

• PE Kits  - last week I reminded everyone about  our  rules for our PE kits. If your child is not 

wearing the correct PE kit from next week you will receive a message informing you.  
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Please support us and adhere to the expectations.  Our P.E  kit rules are really simple and are 

readily available from all supermarkets etc: 

• Red or White Polo shirt or T Shirt 
• Black Shorts or leggings 
• Black pumps for indoors 
• Trainers for outdoors  
• In winter/cold weather a warm tracksuit can be worn 
• P.E. kit should be a simple and plain as possible with ideally no (or small) logos on 

  More information can be found on our website : Uniform – Carlton Primary (selby.ac.uk) 

 
Other information: 
 
 
Toddler Story time  -  a message from Mrs Pierce: 
 

We had a lovely session 
at story time today 
sharing ‘The three little 
pigs’. The children were 
so engaged and joined 
in as we shared the 
story. They also enjoyed 
constructing their own 
houses just like the pigs 
did.   
 
Toddler story time is 
every Tuesday (term 
time) from 2.15pm-
3.10pm.  Please contact 
the school office or Mr 
Pierce if you would like 
to attend or find out 
more!  
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Forest School with Mrs Clifton: 

It has been great having our Forest School provision resume this week. This term Year 3 children 

from Himalayas class are all having a forest school experience with Mrs Clifton. Sessions have 

begun well – the children have enjoyed it and there has been lots of curiosity and learning taking 

place! 

     

    

 

Have a great weekend everyone!  

 

Regards and best wishes 

Jon Watson 

Head teacher 
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